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From: Amy Cao
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: Objection to planning proposal 3/‪19 - 173-179‪ Walker Street & 11-17 Hampden Street
Date: Sunday, 22 November 2020 1:43:06 PM


Dear Planning Panel Secretariat,


I'm the owner of the Miller apartment at 221 Miller St, North Sydney. I'm here to lodge my
objection to Planning Proposal 3/‪19 - 173-179‪ Walker Street & 11-17 Hampden Street,
North Sydney. As it does not meet North Sydney LEP requirement. The new plan would
overload local traffic condition, block other buildings view and sunlight. Also, the lack of
sunlight would negatively impact residents' mental health, especially when many people
are working from home during the post-covid period.


Thanks,
Weiqing Cao
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